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9th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Staff really appreciate all your kind words and “thank you” messages we have received – 

this means a lot to us in these difficult times. 

 

I am aware you will all be curious to know which class your child will be in come 

September, this is something we are organising at the moment and we will let you know as 

soon as possible. 

 

At this moment in time we are unable to give a definite date for the start of the new 

academic year or if all children will be returning at the same time, we await guidance 

from the DfE.  We receive information during the 5pm news broadcast the same as you do.  

As soon as guidelines are produced we will let you know our plans. 

 

Staff are constantly updating work on our website and work packs are available but these 

must be ordered from the office to support social distancing and so that we can 

photocopy the pack for you. 

 

Please check your e-mails regularly for updates and information. 

 

Reminder that uniform orders can be placed in the red post box in the school entrance. 

 

School will close to all pupils on Friday 17th July at 3pm for the 6 week summer break. 

 

 

Keep safe and stay well, 

 

Oliver Flitcroft and all of the staff 


